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June 24, 2010 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP 

(Now Scheduled for Tuesday, July 27, 2010, beginning at 9:30 a.m.) 

and 

NOTICE EXTENDING DEADLINE FOR REPLY COMMENTS 

(Now due Thursday, July 15, 2010) 

 

RE: Policy Statement to Review State Universal Service Policies,  

Docket UT-100562 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On May 26, 2010, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice to all interested persons scheduling a second 

stakeholder workshop in the above matter for July 6, 2010.  The Commission has 

decided to postpone the workshop to accommodate several potential scheduling 

conflicts.  In order to give all stakeholders an opportunity to participate in this 

workshop, the Commission is rescheduling the workshop currently scheduled for July 

6, 2010 to Tuesday, July 27, 2010.  Additionally, the Commission extends the 

deadline for submission of reply comments from June 30, 2010 to July 15, 2010.   

 

We encourage your attendance and participation in the stakeholder workshop to be 

held Tuesday, July 27, 2010, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park 

Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.   

 

Questions regarding the workshop or this proceeding may be addressed to Brian 

Thomas, the Commission’s telecommunications policy analyst, by e-mail at 

bthomas@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1212.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 

mailto:bthomas@utc.wa.gov

